
PACIFIC ASSOCIATION OFFICIALS COMMITTEE REPORT 
BOARD OF ATHLETICS MEETING – May 15, 2012 

 
 
The Annual Meeting of the Pacific Association Officials’ Committee has been tentatively 
scheduled for August 26, 2012 at UC Davis, at 10:00 AM at the meeting room on the 
West side of the football stadium.  
 
While the collegiate track and field competitions are winding down, there are still 
upcoming high school and youth events throughout the Pacific Association. All officials 
are encouraged to review the Officials Calendar at the PA website to locate those events 
where they could lend a hand. 
 
A reminder that the Pacific Association Open and Masters Championships will be held 
on May 27, 2012 at the College of San Mateo. The Pacific Association is also hosting the 
Golden West Competition at Folsom High School on June 9, 2012. Any officials that are 
available to work these events are encouraged to get in touch with Sonny Maynard at  
sonny22@att.net for the PA Championships, and John Mansoor, pausatf@aol.com,   for 
the Golden West.  Any help will be much appreciated. 
  
  
Respectfully submitted, 
 
John Murray, Chair 
Pacific Association Officials’ Committee  
 
 
 
     


